FALMOUTH CONSERVATION COMMISSION
RESOLUTION ON CLAPBOARD ISLAND
December 2, 2013

“The Friends of Clapboard Island have completed a Critical Environmental Issues
Analysis and noted that Clapboard Island has significant conservation value due to
its habitat, wildlife, and undisturbed natural succession forest. Proximity to Town
Landing, the presence of a sheltered beach on the western shore, and a well-
maintained trail system make it attractive to town residents. Therefore, the
Conservation Commission recommends that the town further explore protecting the
island for conservation, education, and recreation.”

LMAC MINUTES
MOTION CONCERNING CLAPBOARD ISLAND ACQUISITION
December 13, 2013
Item #1: Clapboard Island Acquisition

On a motion by Jed Harris and a second from Dave Gagnon, the commitiee approved
the following motion: “LMAC endorses a town contribution of at least $300,000
toward the goal of purchasing the proposed conservation land on Clapboard Island.”



